
Meeting minutes 

Lake Sawyer Hawks 

October 22, 2022 

 

Meeting was called to order at 10:07am PDT by Randy Ling. 

12 members were present. 

Membership was reported at 65 members. 

Treasurer’s report was read. 

Expenses for August to present were $144.00. 

 

The August meeting minutes were not read because they were not available (see website). 

Next meeting is planned for November 12, 2022. Look for a meeting notice or see website for 

time and location. 

 

Nominations were held and approved. 

 President- Randy Ling 

 Vice President – Jon Zimmerman 

 Treasurer – Jarad Berkman 

 Secretary – Peter McCowin 

 

Randy presented data on the updated FAA requirements on remote ID and FRIA. The 

information can be found at these two links: 

 

What’s Hot in Unmanned Aircraft? | Federal Aviation Administration (faa.gov) 

 

Federal Aviation Administration (faa.gov) 

 

Randy presented information about safety when you have a battery installed in your plane 

and are waiting to fly.  Be cautious and restrain your plane until you are ready to fly.  Charlie 

Glasscock provided information about safely handling an RC helicopter in the shop.  Charlie 

unfortunately got his hand caught in the spinning rotor and received significant injuries to one 

hand. Always be careful when rotors or propellers are spinning. 

 

Steve Ashmore reported on the Day at the Museum. On November 19th Lake Sawyer Hawks 

will sponsor a Flying Model Expo at the Museum of Flight.  The event runs from 9:00am to 

4:00pm. 

 

No new business was reported 

 

Dennis Sivak talked about his model AT-6 and his experience flying in a full-scale AT-6. 

 

At 10:59 Randy Ling adjourned the meeting. 

https://www.lakesawyerhawks.org/all_other_pages/meeting_minutes.php
https://www.faa.gov/uas/resources/hot_topics
https://www.faa.gov/sites/faa.gov/files/uas/resources/community_engagement/Remote_ID_Toolkit.pdf

